
 

Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District 

Math in Focus: Singapore Math  
Elementary School Parent Night 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Parents and interested community members are invited 
to learn more about the newly adopted Math in Focus: 
Singapore Math. 
 

Location: PVPUSD Board Room 
375 Via Almar 
PVE 

Date: October 15, 2015 
Time: 6:00-7:30 p.m. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

During this informational event, you will: 
 

Learn:  Try:  Help: 
 

Why is Singapore Math 
successful? 

  

Review examples of math 
concepts developed 
across grade levels. 

  

Identify strategies to 
support your child at 

home. 
 

Find out how 
Math in Focus teaches 

students to build 
mathematical 

understanding through 
the concrete-pictorial-

abstract approach. 
 

  
 

Engage in problems to 
gain hands-on 

experience. 

  
 

Explore online resources. 

 


